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SHINE SA is offering scholarships for Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander Focused Workers to participate in our sexual and 
reproductive health and relationship wellbeing courses.

Who can apply?

Priority for these scholarships will be given to professionals who 
identify as Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander, work with Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander people or work in an Aboriginal community 
controlled organisation and who have a strong interest in sexual and 
reproductive health.

What does it cover?

SHINE SA will cover the full cost of your SHINE SA course of choice. 
Applicants attending a course that is longer than one day in duration 
can apply for contribution towards the expenses to attend the course.

How to apply: 

Visit www.shinesa.org.au/scholarships

Applicants must apply by 1 July 2026. 


